
Volunteer Opportunities for PSE 

We encourage every parent/guardian to volunteer at Powder Springs 

Elementary.  Please email lisa.daves@cobb.k12.org and let her know 

what you would like to do to help PSE.  

1. Teacher Helper – Teachers need help laminating, making copies, and 

decorating boards, organizing/contacting classroom parents. 

2. Hallway/Cafeteria Monitors – Help us monitor our kids as they 

enjoy their nutritious meals and also help us keep our hallways safe, 

clean and orderly. 

3. Morning / Afternoon Car Rider Duty– We need your help to ensure 

that our car riders arrive and depart our building safely.  

4. Front Lobby Greeter During School Events – Schedule a time to 

come in and help us greet other parents/visitors when they attend 

school events. 

5. PSE Beautification Team – As your schedule permits, volunteer to 

help keep our grounds looking “tip top” by planting flowers, raking, 

mulching, etc.  

6. Bulletin Board Decorators and Poster Makers – Bring your creative 

touch to our school hallways by updating our parent board, which 

informs our parents of PSE news, volunteer opportunities, and 

upcoming events. 

7. PSE Partner in Education – We would love to partner with you in 

business – no community is greater than its schools. Where schools 

thrive, communities grow and prosper. If you are a business owner, 

PSE would love to partner with you and your business. 



8. PTA Member – Being a member of PTA is an area in which everyone 

can participate, so please join! Remember, your membership makes 

a huge contribution to our school.  

9. School Event Planning –Throughout the year, we need volunteers to 

decorate, bring new ideas into the school and possibly even help 

plan events.   


